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Hello and welcome to Class 3! 
 

This week we welcomed our new PE teacher, Mr. 

Middleton, into the class this and we very much 

look forward to continuing our sessions        

provided by the Total Sports team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 
 

Spellings are going out today and will have a  

focus on the ‘oa’ phoneme. Can you think of any 

words that contain this sound?  

 

What have we done this week? 
 
On Monday the children were introduced to, and      

explored, a lot of different poems that each had a   

different style. We discussed how some poems use 

rhyme and rhythm whereas others don’t. Can you     

remember what made acrostic, shape and haiku poems 

special?  

 

All week we have been looking at telling the time (some 

children looked at intervals of 5 minutes!). It’s one of 

those things that can always be practised almost  

wherever you are and at whatever time so please do 

practise lots at home or out and about.  

 

In PE on Tuesday we carried on practising our throwing 

and catching skills and applied them in a game where 

the children had to race against the clock to pass a 

ball to each other and throw it through a hoop.  

 

On Wednesday the children had a special lesson taught 

by Miss Sawyer where they were using ‘ambitious    

vocabulary’. There were lots of brilliant, fantastic,  

super pieces of work all of which Miss Sawyer and I 

were very proud of. Well done Class 3.  

 

 

Next Week 

 

English - we will be looking at writing our very 

own shape and acrostic poems. 

 

Maths - we will be looking at multiplication and 

shape. 

 

Wednesday - spellings and homework books in. 

 

Thursday - flapjack day so bring 50p if you 

want one! 

 

Show and tell: Orange group. 

 

Bring your reading record every day! 


